
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

9. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE  
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Advocate’s Update and decided: 
 
 BUSINESS UNIT RESPONSES TO BOARD PROJECT PROPOSALS 
 
 That Board members inform the Community Advocate by 21 November 2003 of any responses from 

Business Units to the Board’s 2004/05 Project Proposals to be followed up by the Chairperson and 
Community Advocate meeting with relevant Unit Managers. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


